Vulnerable adults: webinar

The EAPIL asked us to share information about their Webinar “What Measures
Should the EU Adopt to Enhance the Protection of Adults in Europe?” on 10
March from 17 to 19.00 Central European Time (GMT +1). You can register until
9 March.

This is in response to the European Commission’s public consultation on the need
for improved EU cooperation in the field of the protection of adults, in conjunction
with the Hague Convention of 2000.

Also of note is that the Hague Conference on Private International Law is in the
process of drawing up a practical handbook and has launched its consultation
with Member States on the the draft practical handbook.


https://conflictoflaws.net/2022/vulnerable-adults-webinar/
https://eapil.org/2022/03/01/what-measures-should-the-eu-adopt-to-enhance-the-protection-of-adults-in-europe/
https://eapil.org/2022/03/01/what-measures-should-the-eu-adopt-to-enhance-the-protection-of-adults-in-europe/
https://eapil.org/what-measures-should-the-eu-adopt-to-enhance-the-cross-border-protection-of-adults-10-march-2022/
https://ec.europa.eu/info/law/better-regulation/have-your-say/initiatives/12965-Civil-judicial-cooperation-EU-wide-protection-for-vulnerable-adults_en
https://www.hcch.net/en/instruments/conventions/specialised-sections/adults
https://www.hcch.net/en/news-archive/details/?varevent=848
https://assets.hcch.net/docs/69fd2ea8-a72f-45c5-96af-e942d49232d2.pdf

